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I am strongly in favor of our state regulating water temperatures in the Columbia-Snake system that
meet the needs of salmon going and coming throughout. I am concerned that this hasn't been
addressed sooner, given the Clean Water Act mandate and concerted and expensive efforts on all
fronts to protect salmon habitat and survival. 

Thank you.
 


